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I wish to thank all the members of the conference committee they have all done an outstanding job planning for this year’s conference. I also wish to thank Daneen for her leadership these past few years as President, along with all the members of the board and officers. 
My work this year as President Elect has mainly been with conference planning and my continued work serving on the Syed Maghrabi Scholarship Committee and as Archives chair. 
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